CITY OF LIVERPOOL SWIMMING CLUB

Coaches Report October 2016

This will be my first report of the 2016/17 season. 
Tadpoles and Wirral Metro Meets 

The Tadpoles and Wirral Metro Meets were well attended and the tadpoles in particular were a huge success with our younger swimmers performing exceptionally across multiple events and distances. Even though they were representing their local clubs we still recognise the improvement that swimmers are making at this level.

The Wirral Metro was well attended with swimmers again competing under their home club banner, taking part in numerous events, distances and achieving great results.

Arena League First Round

The first round of the Arena League at Blackpool was a great success. The policy for the first round is to give every chosen swimmer an opportunity to swim. However, as the rounds progress we will become more selective on picking our stronger swimmers. Our swimmers put in a great team performance and supported each other on the poolside especially during the relay events. 
The first round results placed us 26 points ahead of Salford who finished in second place and 79 points ahead of Warrington who came third. The overall results heading in to the second round ties us in first place with Stockport Metro, who we have been placed together in the second round.

North West Short Course Championships 2016

I’m really pleased with the number of entries for these championships, we’ve had up to 50 of own swimmers enter this meet with a small group hoping to qualify for the A.S.A Short Course Nationals 2016 in December.
Liverpool County Qualifier and Wigan Best Meet 2016

We look forward to a strong entry across the board from all our age group swimmers taking part in our very own County Qualifier and our return to Wigan after last year’s success. These meets will be used to develop our younger swimmers experience and hopefully take as many as possible onto the Lancashire and County Championships in 2017.
Message for the Coaches

I would like to thank the coaches for the early season support in organising selected swimmers so early in the season to compete and represent the club.

Majorca Training Camp

Thank you to Peter Barton for again organising the next phase of the camp making sure all cheques are collected and in on time and confirming booking ready for our departure.
